

The charity that supports the RAF family

rafa.org.uk | 0131 225 5221

Scotland & Northern Ireland Area Headquarters 20 Queen Street Edinburgh EH2 1JX

Mr R W Bertram MBE Noroc 46 Main Street PATHHEAD EH37 5QB

1st February 2019

Dear Bob,

I write on behalf of the Scotland and Northern Ireland Area Council to warmly congratulate the Edinburgh, Lothian's and Borders Branch as the RUNNER UP in the MEMBERSHIP COMPETITION for 2018.

The Runner up award will be presented to you at the Area Annual Reunion in the Killyhevlin Hotel, Enniskillen on Saturday 30<sup>th</sup> March 2019. I do hope that you will be able to join us to receive the award. Should you not have representation at the Conference we will contact you shortly afterwards to arrange delivery.

Kind regards,

Joe Stanfield

